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Primroses for sale! 

        Thursday 29th February 2024  

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

I am excited to tell you that we have teamed up with Spadework, Offham, to bring you some spring 

primroses!  

The primroses have been grown by the team at Spadework in Offham, and they have told us that the 

primroses can either be planted directly into pots or into the ground. They are also a great food source 

for any bees that may be around in early spring.  

If you would like to buy a primrose to either brighten up your garden or even give to a loved one on 

Mother’s Day, they will be on sale next Thursday 7th and Friday 8th March, for £1.50.  

Spadework have provided us with 300 pots of flowers, of which 150 will be sold on the Thursday and 

the remaining 150 will be sold on the Friday. It will be on a first come, first served basis.  

Our amazing School Eco Council will be selling these plants at the end of the school day, underneath 

the canopy on the Key Stage 1 playground. If you could please pay in cash and if possible, with the 

correct coins, this will help the children to serve you quickly.  

Thank you for helping us to support a local charity.  

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Baker 

Deputy Headteacher         

 

 


